
Do you have a child 
who will be five 

between
1st September 2013 

and
31st August 2014?

Starting school in Norfolk 

If so, your child could start school full time in September 2013 and you should 
apply to Norfolk County Council by 15th January 2013.

Apply online: www.admissionsonline.norfolk.gov.uk 
(website open between 1st October 2012 and 15th January 2013) 
or
Application forms can be obtained from Norfolk County Council Customer 
Service Centre on:
tel: 0344 800 8020
email: admissions@norfolk.gov.uk

Children born between 1st September 2008 and 
the 31st August 2009 can start school full-time in 
September 2013.

If you already have an older child at school, or 
your child is attending nursery, please don’t 
assume that no further action is required on 
your part. You still have to apply for a place 
for your child in the normal way.
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